
Tennessee Operations 
Aerospace and Automotive Products 

2300 North Wright Road 
Alcoa, TN 37701-3141 USA

October 27, 2022 

Mr. Vojin Janjic 
Manager, Water-based systems 
TN Dept. of Environment & Conservation 
Division of Water Resources 
Enforcement and Compliance Section 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 
Nashville, TN 37243-1102 

Re: Notice of Change in Entity Name for SOP Permit #SOP-98026 – Arconic US LLC (formerly Arconic 
Tennessee LLC) 

Dear Mr. Janjic: 

This letter is to provide you with advance notice that Arconic Corporation is going through an internal 
corporate restructuring and entity consolidation project, and as part of that effort, Arconic Tennessee LLC, a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of Arconic Corporation and the permittee concerning the active State Operating 
Permit (SOP) for the south plant domestic sewage holding tank system, #SOP-98026, will be merged into its 
sister company, Arconic US LLC., another wholly-owned subsidiary of Arconic Corporation. The effective 
date is January 1, 2023. A new secretary of state (STS) control number has already been registered for 
Arconic US LLC. The facility has transitioned from STS Control #001076240 to #001340417.  The company 
will have a new EIN number as well, which will be 88-2321071. 

In the next few weeks, we will be sending you documents with the appropriate permit amendment 
information.  We’d like to confirm the following: 

• Appropriate paperwork to submit for the permit amendment

• When do we need to submit paperwork and who to address it to?

• Any fees associated with the permit amendment, what type of payment they accept (cheque or credit
card), and where to address it to?

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to discuss, please contact Ryan Hennessey at 865-
977-2403 or ryan.hennessey@arconic.com with any questions.

Sincerely, 

Ryan Hennessey 
Environmental Engineer 
Tennessee Operations 

mailto:ryan.hennessey@arconic.com



